
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Reference for Diogo Silva 
 

 
Aveiro, January 9, 2021 

 

I know Diogo Silva since he became a student of the Bachelor of Computer Science, at 

the University of Aveiro. It was to me a pleasure to had him as student in several 

courses, namely Software Design Patterns,  Software Engineering, and Advanced 

Databases.  

During 2020, he also engaged in a grant in our research group, in which he worked 

under my supervision, during six months. He contributed to a project that aims to 

create a web system over Pentaho Kettle. 

He is a high skilled student and a very committed person and I have no doubts in raking 

him in the top 5% students. 

Therefore, it is with great pleasure that I recommend Diogo Silva for a scholarship. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
José Luís Oliveira 
Full Professor, University of Aveiro, DETI/IEETA, Portugal 
E-mail: jlo@ua.pt, Tel: +351 234 370523 
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